" RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

15" March 2002

Mr J Leckey
HM Coroner for Greater Belfast

Old Town Hall Building
80 Victoria Street
Belfast BT1 3GL

Dear Mr Leckey

RACHEL FERGUSON
Thank you for your letter dated 14" March 2002.

I have asked Mr Zafar to provide me with a report as a matter of urgency. I will put
further pressure on him. '

Yours sincerely

THERESE BROWN
RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

NAGELVIN 022-031-075



